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I support the Shelter to Housing Continuum and the amendments proposed by Portland Neighbors
Welcome. I believe that housing is a human right. I believe we can create a different world in which
all who are unhoused are treated with the dignity and respect of shared humanity, and supported in

the ways that they need.
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